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NOTIFICATION 

Documents for COP-10on the Administration of the Convention and on the Budget 

 

Dear Madam/Sir, 

 

I would like to inform you that the report of the Executive Secretary on the administration 

of the Convention and the budget for the Trust Fund of the Convention (UNEP/CBD/COP/10/7) 

is now available on the website. The Secretariat regrets that the posting of this document has been 

delayed due to issues concerning the administrative arrangements between UNEP and the 

Secretariat.  

 

A revision of the proposed budget for the programme of work of the Convention on 

Biological Diversity for the biennium 2011-2012 (UNEP/CBD/COP/10/25/Rev.1) has also been 

issued to reflect the latest developments on this matter. 

 

The compilation of draft decisions (UNEP/CBD/COP/10/1/Add.2) is also being re-issued 

to reflect these changes.  
 

  Please accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 

 

 

 Ahmed Djoghlaf  

 Executive Secretary 

 


